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5/11/2016 1

Recognize Carol Allen and Linda Rotharmel for their service to the Planning Commission.
RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the Planning Commission accept the thank you letters recognizing Carol Allen and
Linda Rotharmel for their service to the Planning Commission.

Prepared by: Jacquelyn Nickerson, Commission Clerk
Approved by: Carl P. Holm, Planning Commission Secretary

Attachments:
Exhibit A - Thank You Letter to Carol Allen
Exhibit B - Thank You Letter to Linda Rotharmel
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